
 

Monday 15th June 2020  

Return to School TR and T1 

Dear parents / guardians 

We are looking forward to welcoming back Team R tomorrow and T1 on Wednesday.  

Thank you to all parents who have responded to our questionnaires. We now have confirmed               
numbers for our TR & T1 bubbles. There will be one bubble for TR led by Mrs Thomson and Mrs                    
Witherspoon and another bubble for T1 led by Mrs Radford and Miss Bush. The children will be in                  
their usual classrooms.  

A reminder: 

● Children do not need to wear uniform. It is important that they wear different clothes every                
day.  

● Your child can have a school dinner or they can bring a packed lunch in a plastic bag. (The                   
school lunch menu will be emailed home). All children will eat their lunches in their ‘bubbles’                
and won’t be using the hall as usual. School dinners will be brought to the children in their                  
designated classroom. 

● Please provide your child with a water bottle with their name on. They will have               
opportunities during the day to safely refill these if needed. 

 

How can parents help? 

● Please keep to the staggered timings 
● Follow signs to support the one way system 
● Stand of the social distancing heart markers when waiting to collect your child 
● Siblings attending school in different year group- please use the eldest sibling’s time for drop               

off and pick up. 

 

 

 

 



 

 drop off pick up   drop off pick up 

TR 8.55am 3.05pm  T1 9.05am 3.15pm 

 

If your child or anyone in the family home is feeling unwell or displaying symptoms of Covid-19,                 
you must not​ send your child into school.  

Stay safe and take care 

Mr S Jevons                Miss Reid 

Head of School          Assistant Head 

 


